
Hi Sumra 

It was a pleasure meeting with you at the Open house regarding the Official Plan and Queen St 
Heritage Study. 

As we discussed I would like to request an exemption from the study regarding the inability to 
substantially change or alter our home. We are located at 189 William St in a 1950's bungalow. It is 
not of historic interest and falls outside of the new proposed boundary that council is 
recommending that would come into affect after the year has passed. 

Could you please advise about proceeding with this exemption? 

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

Kind Regards, 

Rebecca deBoer 


